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Make A Noise Music Festival 
Wednesday 20th March 2024 4:30pm at The Platform, Faringdon Road, Swindon 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We will be taking part in the ‘Make A Noise’ Music Festival, on Wednesday 20th March 2024, at The 

Platform.  This year’s theme is ‘Pirates and Princesses’ and the children are allowed to dress up as pirates 

and princesses at the concert.  The Foundation Stage children will be practising the songs and actions in 

school time.   

The school have been allocated space for 20 children to take part and places will be given on a first come, 

first served basis.  If you would like your child to participate, then please give your permission via 

ParentPay by Wednesday31st January.  

If your child gets a place and is taking part in the ‘Make A Noise’ music festival, a further email will be sent 

to you to explain when and how you can purchase tickets.  Tickets will be available to purchase from ‘The 

Wyvern’ Box office in person, via phone or online.  

If your child is allocated a place, on the day you will need to pick them up at 3.15pm and drop them at ‘The 
Platform’ at 4pm (the concert starts at 4.30pm).  The concert is due to finish around 5.30pm so please 
ensure they are collected from The Platform at this time.  
 
This is a great opportunity for the children to perform in front of an audience so please sign up if you would 

like you child to take part. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Rouse 

 

mailto:admin@ferndale.swindon.sch.uk
http://www.ferndaleprimaryschool.co.uk/

